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As we have said, we have sued the Department of Energy for failing to keep its promises to the citizens of 
South Carolina.  Federal law requires the Department of Energy to make economic and impact assistance 
payments to the State of South Carolina as a result of this failure.  The law is clear, however, that these 
payments are due to the State alone, not other individuals or groups that may also wish to collect.  We will
continue to use every avenue available to the State to compel the Department of Energy to meet its 
commitments, including removal of the waste and surplus material they have brought in and payment of the 
penalties.
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